
President’s Report  
Dear Gentlemen and Honored guests,

February 2012

H appy New Year! A big thank you to Chris & 
Deanna for putting on a fun Dinner/Dance to 

kick off the New Year. Our hats also go off to Chris 
for his leadership last year, which among other 
things, saw our cover built at Los Senderos Park and 
our website established. Thanks to all who helped 
especially Craig Knox and Bob Eschwege for their 
efforts and contributions.
	 Your 2012 Board and Committees are committed 
to the objectives of our bylaws.
•To promote good fellowship among its members. 
To enjoy the benefits to be derived from working, 
training and riding good horses. To enjoy the 
camaraderie of good friends who also like horses, 
and appreciate the beauty and majesty of the great 
out of doors.
	 And most important of all to have fun while 
doing it! ❧

2012 Board of Directors
President............................................................. Larry Alameda

Vice President........................................................Bob Williams

Director........................................................................Joe Cano

Director.................................................................Curtis Nelson

Director/Secretary................................................. John Sedberry

Director.............................................................Ted Van Arsdale

Treasurer.................................................................. Scott Vowles

Past President.....................................................Chris Mummert

Membership Committee..................Chairman Chris Mummert,
Larry Tatman, Roger Berry, Tuck Arnold, Brett Lesser

Monthly Ride Committee.....................Chairman Larry Kuerbis
. Ken Clark, Tim Dirkes, Bernie Martin

Annual Ride............... Co-Chairs Steve Williams & Andy Dvorak

Members Only Ride.............Chairman Tom Laff, Bill Middleton

Los Senderos Park Chairman.....................................Craig Knox

Membership Roster............................................Glen Poorbaugh

Photographer............................................................ Brett Lesser
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	 2011 Calendar of Events
February 26..................Daley Ranch, Mason Valley

March 25....................... Garbani Ranch, Descanso

April 22..................................................Lucky Five

May 17-20......................................Members Only
	 Valle Verde Ranch, Aguanga

June 24..................................Kemp Ranch, Laguna

July 22...................................Rancho Samagatuma

August 26............................................... Cuyamaca

September 19-23.... Annual Ride, Los Senderos Park

October 28.................... Witch Creek, Santa Ysabel

November 25.....................................Mesa Grande

December...................................... Annual Meeting

Cowboy Trivia
Every cowboy gets a nickname. Just pray that if they 

call you Lightning, it’s because your horse is fast, not 
because you just peed on the electric fence. Cowboy 
Wisdom, David W. Stevenson
	 Your horse’s behavior is directly proportional to the 
number of people watching you ride, the more people 
watching the worse the behavior and vice versa. Cowboy, 
the ultimate guide to living like a great American Icon, 
Rocco Wachman. Happy Trails, Larry ❧

•
Announcements
Big Los Senderos congratulations to Dan & Debbie 
Willsey who were married on December 27th. ❧

•
Did you know?
Joe Cano, was a part time professional bull rider up 
until his early 40’s? ❧

This month your Ride Committee has arranged for us to visit the desert, avoid the 
wet(?) weather and ride Mason Valley and Oriflamme Canyon. The weather should 

be perfect and of course the company couldn’t be better.  Please RSVP by 
visiting www.lossenderos.org or call Larry Kuerbis 619-523-1075. ❧

Directions: Take Hwy 67 to Hwy 78. Turn Left on Hwy 78 (Santa Ysabel), Follow 
to Rte S-2 (San Felipe Road) and turn right. Continue to Hwy 78, go right and 
then left on S-2 (Scissors Crossing). Follow S-2 to dirt road on right (between mile 
marker 27 & 28) Look for Mason Valley Truck Trail, continue straight to locked gate. 
You will see a mail box with Pete Thomas’ name. (Ranch caretaker)

Monthly Ride
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